
  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

       NBSM-GN/191-2024.                                                                                                                 23-09-2024. 

                          

 

NOTICE 
 

Bengali department collaboration with IQAC of the NBS Mahavidyalaya is 

hereby taking the pleasure to organize a "Vidyasagar Jayanti" programme on 

26th September, 2024 from 11.00 AM onward within the new college building's 

Seminar Hall. 

 So, we are hereby requesting all the students, scholar, staff (both TS & 

NTS) of the college for joining the programme with your kind presence as well 

profound participation too. 
   

   

                                                                                                             

                                                                                                                    Principal 

               NBS Mahavidyalaya, Jaigaon. 

 

 

 


